
Call Out for March 19 

This is Richard Dennis, Superintendent of Elmore County Public Schools. 

As the week ends 10 employees and 7 students reported testing positive for COVID-19.  
Continue to take precautions over spring break and keep Elmore County in the green health 
zone. 

Be reminded that April 2 is a teacher in-service day and students will observe an E-
learning day. 

If you wish to get call outs and other system-wide communications texted to you 
through Remind, visit the Elmore County Public Schools website and follow the registration 
process. 

Thank you for your support, have a great spring break! 

Every Student Empowered, Every Student Succeeds. 

Richard Dennis 


